
November 5th 1919.

Llitor 'The Gazette"’,
Montreal.

Dear Eir:-
I am enclosing a statement with 

reference to a gift which has just "been made to 
the McGill University by the University of Paris, 

this is, in a way, an international 
courtesy, I thought that, perhaps, you might 
like to refer to it in your paper.

I remain, yours very sincerely,

FDA/mo. Acting Principal


